K of C Free Therow Contest —St. John School Gym

We are excited to invite all boys and girls ages 9
to 14 to participate in the local level of the 2025
Knights of Columbus Free Throw Competition!

Mark your calendars for Wednesday, February
26 at St. John School Gym.

Join us for registration starting at 5:30 pm and
then get ready to show off your skills starting at
6:00 pm! The winners will have the amazing
opportunity to advance to a regional tournament
immediately afterward.

If you have any questions or need more infor-
mation, please feel free to reach out to Chuck
Sullivan at 339-987-9099.

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 26

We can't wait to see you there! ST.JOHN SCHOOL, CANTON




